
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 September 14, 2004 

 
 

Mr. James Owczarski 
Common Council Administration Manager 
City Clerk's Office 

City Hall, Room 205 
 
 

Dear Mr. Owczarski: 
 
The Health Department is submitting the following grant resolutions for Common 

Council approval: 
 

Early Child Care Grant -- This is continuation funding for this project. 
Funded by the U. S. Department of Health and Human Services, the project 
will work to assure the health and safety of young children who attend 

group and family licensed child care centers.     
 
Federally Qualified Health Center Grant -  This continuing program 

funded by the Human Resources and Services Administration of the U.S. 
Department of Health and Human Services serves the medically underserved 
areas of Milwaukee and most at-risk community members.   

 
SURVNET Grant -- Funded by the Centers for Disease Control through the 

State of Wisconsin Division of Health and Family Services, the SURVNET 
Grant supports a centralized communicable disease reporting network.   
 

All appropriate paperwork is attached.  Thank you for your consideration.    
 
 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 

                              Yvette M. Rowe 

Business Operations Manager Health  
 

Attachments 


